SUMMER SCHOOL 2023
ORIENTATION

Wednesday, June 14
8 a.m. to 10 a.m.
12 p.m. to 2 p.m.

or
Thursday, June 15
1Ta.m. to 1 p.m.

Participation in an in-person orientation session at
Hawthorne Academy is mandatory for all students who
are eligible and would like to enroll in a new course or a
credit recovery course in Summer 2023. A parent/legal
guardian must also attend the orientation session.
Students will not be enrolled in a summer school course
until they complete orientation.

HAWTHORNE ACADEMY HIGH SCHOOL
1411 HAWTHORNE LANE
CHARLOTTE, NC 28205



